INFORMAL STAFF REPORT

MEMORANDUM
To: Margie C. Rose, City Manager %
Thru: Keith Selman, Assistant City Manager /%
From: E. Jay Ellington, Parks & Recreation Directo
Date: February 21, 2018
Subject: Maintenance Costs - Field Lights for Ben Garza Park

Issue/Problem
During the City Council meeting presentation of agenda item #18-0179, a question was raised
regarding the estimated maintenance costs for the field lights.

Background & Findings

The Service Agreement No. 50755 - Field Lights and Installation at Ben Garza Park document states in
Attachment B that the product assurance and warranty program included for materials and onsite labor
covers 100% of maintenance costs for 25 years.

Conclusion
Maintenance repairs for materials and onsite labor are included for 25 years.



